
Grand Representatives Association of Virginia 

 

Dear Grand Representatives – Past and Present: 

 It is with pleasure that we invite you to the 2025 Grand Representatives Association of Virginia 

Cardinal luncheon and meeting.  It will be held on Tuesday, May 20, 2025 at 11:30 a.m.  in Ballroom A,B,C 

at Hampton Roads Convention Center, 1610 Coliseum Drive, Hampton, VA  23666. 

 The total cost of the luncheon is $49.00 per person. The menu will be: 

Strawberry Field Salad 

Roasted Frenched Chicken Breast 

Herbed Roasted Fingerling Potatoes 

Chef ‘s Choice of Vegetables 

Cheesecake 

Icead  Tea  -  Water 

Vegetarian Option  --  Penne Pasta Primavera 

Salad and Dessert 

Please advise of dietary restrictions. 
 

 Following the luncheon, we will have a short business meeting. We hope our Virginia members will 

attend but, of course, all are welcome. During the meeting, we will elect new officers. 

 For those of you who will be bringing favors/gifts, paper bags will be available to place them in when 

you enter the room for the luncheon (estimate 150). 

 The Luncheon Reservation and Dues Remittance Form is on the back of this letter. Please complete it, 

attach a check [payable to Grand Representatives Association] and mail it to our Secretary, Barbara 

Olinger, 4750 Thompson Road, Wise, VA  24293 .   Please check in at the Grand Representative’s table 

starting at 11 a.m. as luncheon tickets will no longer be distributed. 

 Please know your continued support of the Grand Representatives Association is appreciated. Our 

dues continue to be five dollars [$5.00] annually. We also have Virginia Grand Representative pins 

available for ten dollars [$10.00]; they make a nice gift to give to your counterpart.   Luncheon tickets and 

pins will be distributed at Grand Chapter at the Grand Representatives’ table.   Dues cards have been 

discontinued.  If you need information regarding dues paid or owed, please contact the secretary by 

phone or email. 

 We look forward to being with you at the luncheon. If you have any questions, contact President 

Cecelia Shake at (757-515-2911 or ceeshake@yahoo.com) or Secretary Barbara Olinger at (276-870-6304 

or barbaraolinger59@yahool.com). 

  Fraternally 

  Cecelia Shake 

  Cecelia Shake 
  President 



 

Grand Representatives Association of Virginia 
Luncheon Reservation and Dues Remittance Form 

 

 

Checks should be made payable to: Grand Representatives Association of Virginia 

 VA Grand Representative Pin at $10.00 each $ ___________   
  (Pins are to be picked up at Grand Chapter.) 
 1-year Past Year Dues $5.00 (if not paid) $ ___________   
 Current Year Dues $5.00 $ ___________   
 Luncheon Cost $49.00 X ____ Attending $ ___________ 
 Remittance Total $ ___________ 

. 

Help us update our records by providing the below information (please print) 

Name_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address/City/Zip _______________________________________________________________  

Telephone Number _______________________ Email _______________________________________ 

Jurisdiction Represented __________________________Year Term Expires/Expired  _______________  

Primary Chapter Name & Number ________________________________________________________  

Dual Chapter Name & Number ___________________________________________________________  

  

Counterpart’s Name _________________________________ Is he/she attending the luncheon? _____  

Counterpart’s Chapter Name & Number ___________________________________________________  

Other guests for whom you are remitting luncheon fees. Advise if they are to be introduced and/or if they 

are Grand Representatives of other Jurisdictions, etc. 

 ___________________________________________________________________________________  

 ___________________________________________________________________________________  

Dietary restrictions: ___________________________________________________________________  

 ___________________________________________________________________________________  

This completed form and your remittance must be RECEIVED no later than APRIL 30, 2025. 

Payable to: Grand Representatives Association of Virginia 
Mailed to: Barbara Olinger, 4750 Thompson Road, Wise, VA  24293 

[Phone: 276-870-6304 / Email: barbaraolinger59@yahoo.com ] 
 

mailto:barbaraolinger59@yahoo.com

